
 

 

  

Proudly and joyfully, we love, live and learn as God’s children. 

WHO TO CONTACT IF YOU HAVE A 

CONCERN ABOUT A CHILD 

If you are worried about a child’s 

safety, please do not hesitate to 

contact the Designated Safeguarding 

Lead (DSL) or Designated 

Safeguarding Officers (DSOs). 

If a child is in immediate danger, call 

the POLICE on 999 

The Safeguarding Team oversee and 

co-ordinate all aspects of the 

school’s work to ensure that 

children are kept safe.  

They regularly attend training to 

ensure their skills and knowledge 

are up-to-date. 

Safeguarding Team: 

 

 

All can be contacted via the office  

or by telephone on: 

0121 357 9892 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our school expectations as stated above are what we pride 

ourselves on here at St. Mark’s. We expect every child to: 

• be ready to learn and fulfil their potential 

• be respectful to everyone they encounter 

• be safe – in school and out of school  

This term, we also introduced ‘The St. Mark’s Way’ which is the 

way we behave in our school. This is what we expect to see on a 

daily basis and they are underpinned by our Catholic Social 

Teaching principles. 

The St. Mark’s Way… 

         

       

           Have a wonderful Christmas holiday – stay safe! 

Mrs. Linley and the St. Mark’s Family 



         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alternatively, if you are concerned about a child out-of-school hours, you can  

call Birmingham Children’s Trust using the contact details below: 

Monday to Thursday: 8:45 a.m. to 5:15 p.m. 

Friday: 8:45 a.m. to 4:15 p.m. 

Telephone: 0121 303 1888 

Emergency out-of-hours 

Telephone: 0121 675 4806 

Did you know that… 

we post Safeguarding 

advice on the School 

Story page of Class Dojo 

every week during the 

school term? 

These are the topics that 

have been covered this 

term: 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Compass is a non-profit charity which 

works with children from the age of 5 

years old, providing early support with 

mental health and emotional well-being 

through 1:1 support or small group 

work.   

This term, our Guardian Angels 

worked with Compass to plan activities 

and for the start of anti-bullying week.   

For more information about the service 

Compass Birmingham provides, you can 

visit the website by following this link: 

Compass Birmingham MHST - Compass 

or you can speak to Miss Stewart. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We welcome community police officers regularly into school as it is 

important to develop the children’s understanding of the role the police 

play in helping to keep our local community safe.  

 

 

 

 

 

Posted originally on Class Dojo on  

24th September 2024 

For those of you who may have children 
with peanut allergies, please read the 
recent guidance from Allergy UK: 
https://www.allergyuk.org/news/peanut
-statement/ 
It states that some products containing 

mustard powder may contain peanuts. 

The Food Standards Agency has listed 

products it is recalling (please check as 
some of these products can be 
purchased in your local supermarket). 
No food products in our school kitchen 
are listed and no food contains 
mustard powder. 

PC Malley visited our school on the 

28th November to discuss the 

importance of the role the police play 

in upholding our protected 

characteristics with our Y6 children.  

They were respectful and really 

understood the importance of this 

and how it links to our values. 

 

Reception Class had a visit from PC 

Malley on the 28th November. The 

children learnt how they can keep 

themselves safe. 

 

During anti-bullying week, our Guardian Angels planned and 

delivered an assembly with the staff from COMPASS on how 

we must choose respect and what respect looks like at St. 

Mark’s.  Our anti-bullying motto is:  

‘LEND A HAND, TAKE A STAND, STOP BULLYING NOW!’ 

Bullying can take many forms such as cyberbullying, physical 

bullying and/or emotional bullying.   
 

We teach our children to be respectful  

and we encourage our children to  

speak to a member of staff should  

they become concerned about  
bullying at St. Mark’s.  
 

Children can do this in person and  

also in confidence through emailing:  

   report@stmarkrc.bham.sch.uk  

which the DSLs in school will pick up.  

 

 

https://www.compass-uk.org/services/compass-birmingham-mhst/
https://www.allergyuk.org/news/peanut-statement/
https://www.allergyuk.org/news/peanut-statement/
mailto:report@stmarkrc.bham.sch.uk


Mrs. Hussain and 

Mrs. Linley monitor 

punctuality and 

attendance on a 

regular basis in 

school.  

We identify trends 

and issues and 

ensure that we take 

early action to 

prevent an issue 

becoming worse. 

This term, we have sent letters to 9 families whereby we have identified persistent punctuality 

issues.  Any families needing further support to improve punctuality need to arrange a meeting 

with Mrs. Linley.   

Please contact her directly via Class Dojo messaging.   

As a school we aim to support our parents with attendance and punctuality.  

Our current attendance figure for this point in the year is: 94.8% 

Our whole school target for attendance is 97% for the year. 

Senior leaders have conducted 7 unannounced home visits this term.  Please communicate with 

school staff if you require further support to ensure your child’s attendance is the best it can be.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


